
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 9th October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 6 SATs Revision 

As you are aware your child will be sitting their SATs tests in May this year.  To prepare them and give them the best 

opportunity, we would like to offer additional support after school. 

These support sessions will start after October half term and be from 3.30pm-4.30pm on the following days:    

 Week 1- Monday 5th November 

 Week 2-Monday 12th November 

 Week 3- Monday 19th November 

 Week 4- Monday 26th November 

 Week 5 – Monday 3rd December 

 Week 6 –Monday 10th December 

 Week 7- Monday 17th December 

This is a great opportunity for your child to practise test techniques and work through questions they are unsure of  

with classroom support to build their confidence. 

We would like all children to attend these sessions. Please complete the form below giving your permission for your 

child to attend. 

If you have any questions please contact Mrs Royden or a member of the Year 6 team. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Royden 

Associate Headteacher 

REPLY SLIP        To:  Year 6 class teacher 

Year 6 SATs Revison 

Child Name:  _____________________________________________ Class:  ______________________________ 

I do / do not give my permission for my child to attend the SATs revision sessions. 

I will collect my child at 4.30pm from school. 

I give permission for my child to walk home after sessions. 

Contact telephone number:  ________________________________________________________ 

Signed:  ____________________________________________     Date:  _______________________________ 

Parent / Guardian 

 

King’s Oak Primary School    
Oak Road, Bedford, MK42 0HH 

Tel: 01234 220480   Fax: 01234 220481 

Email: enquiries@kingsoakprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Ali England 

Visit our website: www.kingsoakprimary.co.uk 
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